
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Dear Mr Warburton 
 
REQUEST UNDER THE FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 
 
Further to your enquiry, which we received on 11 June 2019, you requested the following 
information: 
 
Would it be possible to have a list of what equipment is carried on your MERIT team 
vehicles. 
 
 
Response 
 
Please see the attached which will assist with your request. 
 
 
If you are dissatisfied with our response you have the right to appeal in line with guidance 
from the Information Commissioner: 
 
In the first instance you may write to the Chief Executive Officer of this Trust 
 

• Mr A C Marsh 
Regional Headquarters 
Millennium Point 
Waterfront Way 
Brierley Hill 
West Midlands 
DY5 1LX 
Tel: 01384 215555 

 
The Chief Executive Officer will then appoint a nominated deputy to oversee and respond 
to the appeal with their approval.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ref: FOI/2755 
 
 
25 July 2019 
 
 
request-582327-c3c963fc@whatdotheyknow.com 
 



FOI/2755 continued 

Should you disagree with the contents of this letter you have the right to appeal to the 
Information Commissioner at: 
 

• Information Commissioner’s Office, 
Wycliffe House,  
Water Lane, 
Wilmslow, 
Cheshire. 
SK9 5AF 
Tel:  0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk  
 

If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Lynsey Kumari 
Freedom of Information Officer 

http://www.ico.org.uk/

